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Week of September 2nd 2024 
 
The following are the planned major work activities by Town of Holden Departments. The work 

schedule is subject to change based upon weather and other factors. Activities may be added or 

subtracted dependent on those factors. Neighborhoods directly impacted by the planned work will 

be separately notified by the Town’s Rave Alert and Smart 911 system, and updates may be found 

on the Town’s Facebook page. Questions regarding Department of Public Works activities may 

be directed to dpw_info@holdenma.gov or (508) 210-5550. Questions regarding Light 

Department activities may be directed to (508) 210-5400.  

 

Department of Public Works 

 

Highway Division 

 

 Wednesday, September 4th through Friday, September 6th, Quinapoxet Street will be 

closed. Busses and emergency vehicles will be allowed through. 

 

 

Water & Sewer Division 

 

 Water & Sewer Division has no planned closures for the week of September 2nd. 

 

 

Light Department 

 

Line Division 

 

 The Line Division will be removing flags from Main Street poles on Tuesday, September 

3rd and working on various projects for the rest of the week.   

 No road closures or detours are expected. 

 
 

Forestry Division 

 

 Tree crews will be on Salisbury Street all week with traffic control details.  

 Various other locations but no road closures are currently scheduled. 

 

 

Known Outside Agency and Private Work 

 

MassDOT (Main Street, Route 122A) 
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 Adjustments to manholes and catch basins will continue into the first week of September.  

Work will continue on sidewalks.  Lane shifts around the work zones are to be expected. 

 Leveling and grading of Main Street and side street approaches is ongoing.  Top course 

paving is scheduled to begin Sunday night, September 8th. 

 

 

 

MassDOT (Shrewsbury Street-Doyle Road-Chapel Street-Holden Street Project) 

 

 Wachusett Street remains closed between Lincoln Avenue and Shrewsbury Street, 

resulting in a detour to Lincoln Avenue. 

 Installation of new traffic signal conduit on Holden Street at the intersections of 

Shrewsbury Street and Chapel Street may result in a short-term northbound (inbound) 

Holden Street detour via Marlen Road and Homestead Road. 

 Curb work will continue on the south side of Shrewsbury Street from Main Street to Holden 

Street.  Eastbound (outbound) traffic is expected to shift to the westbound side.  Westbound 

(inbound) traffic may be detoured to Chapel Street and Malden Street. 

 

 

 

Eversource Gas (Shrewsbury Street)  

 

 Tuesday, September 3rd through Thursday, September 5th, R.J. Devereaux, the contractor 

for Eversource Gas, will be working nights (7:30 pm to 5:30 am) at the intersection of Main 

Street and Shrewsbury Street. 

 

 

515-541 Salisbury Street 

 

 Wednesday, September 4th through Friday, September 6th, the private developer of 515-

541 Salisbury Street will be making utility connections in the roadway and closing this 

section of Salisbury Street to through traffic.  Through traffic will be detoured via Newell 

Road and Cranbrook Drive in both directions. 

 


